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The Administration is seeking Council approval for a bill amending the classification
plan for certain education and experience requirements.

The Howard County Department of Fire and Rescue Services has proposed changes for
the educational and experience requirements for the Assistant Chief, Battalion Chief, Fire

Captain and Fire Fighter Lieutenant. The revisions reflect the requirements set forth by General
Order 100.04 which cover experience and education prerequisites and will become effective

November 1 , 2016. The proposed changes are being requested at this time to ensure personnel

are aware of the new requirements for promotion within the department. The changes also
reflect consistent effective dates for each classification. There will not be any fiscal impact

created by the revisions.

ec: Jennifer Sager


